WWW Trust Board Report May 2021

A resolution to change the name of WWLFC to WWW was adopted at the Management meeting on 12th May. This resolution had the full support of the players, managers and coaches.
The U18s continued their recent run of good form with a 1-0 victory against Chesham United and are now 3rd in the League.
The plan for next season is to have three teams, 1st Team, Reserve/B team and under 18s.
An open day is scheduled at Bisham Abbey for first week of July and this will be the focal point for recruitment for next season.
A detailed review of sponsorship plans for 2021/22 and first cast of budgets will take place at a meeting in early June.
WWFC safeguarding review by the EFL took place on Tuesday 18th May. Everything, including the WWW elements was successful.
Farida Dean has agreed to become the Administrative Officer for WWW and is currently doing a handover with Emma Newbury.
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